

BAS News

Berkshire Archaeological Society - October 2016

If you have problems reading this email you can download a pdf copy here

PAST EVENTS

BAS AGM

The annual AGM was held on Saturday 17th September. Council members - Ann Griffin, Anne Harrison, Andrew Hutt, Ron Knowles, Barrie Randall, Griselda Trustcott-Wicks, Catherine Petts and Trevor Coombs.

We welcomed new Councillors, Gail Eaton, Tim Lloyd and Alison McQuitty (who are already compiling our newsletter, revamping the website and leading in the trenches - or similar!)



Saturday 17th September 2016

Timber buildings: how earlier buildings
may be concealed behind later remodelling

A lecture to BAS by Henry Russell

For a full report see the website



FIELD PROJECT 5th to 23rd September 2016 Tudor and Georgian site in Sonning Common

This year's fieldwork involved excavating an extension to last year's trench to investigate what proved to be a very interesting flint wall - possibly Tudor

A report will be posted on the website in due course

Meanwhile an article has been published in the <u>Henley Standard</u>

UPCOMING BAS EVENTS

Wednesday 5th October 2016

Anglo-Saxon Discussion Group



This meeting has been CANCELLED

The next meeting will be on November 2nd



Saturday 15th October - Lecture:

Men as Gods: Ancient Maya Kingship
by Dr Diane Davies

2.00 pm for 2.30 pm at The RISC Centre, London Street, Reading RG1 4PS

See website for more information



Saturday 22nd October 2016 **Berkshire Historic Environment Day School**

The Barn, Beech Road, Purley on Thames RG8 8DR 10:00 to 16:30 £10 payable at the door

See website for more information



Now Booking

21st–24th April 2017 **Spring Tour: Norfolk** & area

For more information see the <u>website</u>

To reserve your place download the application form here

A draft itinerary is available <u>here</u> (check nearer the time for updates)

OTHER EVENTS

Thursday 13th October 2016
Invitation from Marlow Archaeology
(A joint talk with AIM arranged by MAS)
The Old Straight Track revisited and reviewed: understanding the dating patterns of mobility in pre-history
by Martin Bell, Professor in Archaeological
Science UoR

Any members who missed Martin's talk to BAS in January can catch it at Marlow. A report is available here.



More information

This news sheet is distributed to members of the Berkshire Archaeological Society

Follow BAS on Twitter

For any enquiries please contact the Chairman: Ann Griffin 01628 825 288

griffinshiresteps@hotmail.com